
 

 

 Crime Scene Investigation Underway 

 

For immediate release 
 
(Kahnawake – 25, Onerahtohkó:wa/May 2018) The Kahnawake 
Mohawk Peacekeepers are updating the public on an incident that took 
place earlier today on River Road, where a local male was shot. Due to 
the nature of the crime, the Peacekeepers have called in the Special 
Investigations Unit of the Sûreté du Québec. 
 
The Kahnawake Peacekeepers are leading the investigation with the 
assistance and expertise of the SQ Crime Scene investigators. 
 
For more information, please call the Peacekeepers at 450-632-6505. 
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